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Comments: Livestock grazing should be kept to a minimum in Wilderness. I have had many experiences where

trails and riparian areas have been trampled by cattle, significantly impairing the Wilderness experience. There

are vast swathes of Forest Service land that can be used for grazing without interfering with Wilderness values.

To the extent possible, you should retire grazing permits in Wilderness areas and allow the allotment holder to

graze elsewhere. There are more detailed comments in the submission by Wilderness Watch, and I endorse

those. 


